
Your input is being sought. Decisions need to made about the use of the buildings associated 
with the Mount Pleasant Indian Industrial Boarding School (MIIBS) near Pickard Road. 

Your views are critical so that these decisions reflect the wishes and needs of the Saginaw 
Chippewa Indian Tribe and community members. All responses are anonymous. An edited 
summary of findings, with no information that could identify you, will be shared with the 
Saginaw Chippewa Tribal Council and Isabella County community.  

Please take a moment to complete the 

survey, by following the following link: 

http://www.sagchip.org/miibssurvey 

For more information, please contact: 

Marcella Hadden I Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 

• Email: MIHadden@sagchip.org • Phone: 989.775.4751
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